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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERALASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

20 October 2017 

I refer to agenda item 122 entitled "Question of equitable representation on and 
increase in the membership of the Security Council and other matters related to the 
Security Council", which has been scheduled for a debate in the General Assembly plenary 
on Tuesday, 21 November 2017. 

I have the honour to inform that the debate will now be held on Tuesday, 
7 November, at 10:00 a.m. in the General Assembly Hall. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives 
and Permanent Observers 

to the United Nations 
New York 


